
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 7 July 2005 

8. PROPOSED TREE REMOVAL – GARLANDS RESERVE, 124 GARLANDS ROAD 
 
 The Board’s approval was sought to remove four willow trees (salix spp.) along the northern boundary 

of Garlands Reserve as a result of Steve Bush’s deputation to the Board’s meeting of 5 April 2005. 
 
 The Board resolved to approve removal of the four willow trees on the northern boundary of Garlands 

Reserve, with replacement planting of natives to be donated by Trees for Canterbury. 
 
 


